
 

President’s Letter April 2025 

Dear Lot Owner, 

It’s that time of year again! 

The Annual Membership Meeting will be conducted on Saturday, June 21st at 1pm 
pacific. As with last year, the meeting will be held in person and with a Zoom linkup.  
Please keep an eye on the HOA website leading up to the meeting for further 
information. We look forward to your participation! 

It is hard to believe I am coming up to my first-year anniversary as president of our 
HOA. I am happy to report that our talented Board of Directors and committee 
members have demonstrated continuing commitment and passion for our mission of 
conservation and prudent development of our beloved Nine Mile Ranch 

My thanks to everyone serving on the Board, including committee members, for their 
guidance (and patience!) as I continue to learn the ropes.  

We have accomplished much since our last Annual Membership Meeting. To review 
our recent activities and practically anything else pertaining to 9Mile Ranch, I strongly 
encourage you the visit our website: 

https://www.9mileranchhoa.org/ 

And finally, a “shout out” to our Road Committee for the maintenance and 
improvements made to our common roads. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at our Annual Meeting!  

  

 

Dan McLelland 

President Nine Mile Ranch Board of Directors 

P.O. Box 332, Oroville, WA 98844 
Website: https://www.9mileranchhoa.orq/ 
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